Aboriginal Affairs Portfolio EMAIL RCVD PAEC 13/07/2015

PUBLIC ACCOUNTS AND ESTIMATES COMMITTEE
BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARINGS 2015-16

ATTACHMENT 1: QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE AT THE HEARINGS

ABORIGINAL AFFAIRS

1. Please indicate the status of the Aboriginal Kinship Care Program. If it has
been discontinued, please detail how the funds previously allocated to the
program will be spent.

Response:

The Department of Health and Human Services advises that the Aboriginal Kinship Care
program is still active. The program was funded in 2014-15 State Budget on an ongoing
basis.



